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Friday 17th March 2023 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Red Nose Day   
Thank you for all of your donations for Red Nose Day. So far, we have raised an amazing £315! Thank you so much!  
 
Bags2School 
Thank you to everyone that brought in a bag this week, we raised £70 for the school. 
 
Parent Forum 
Our next Parent Forum meeting will be held on Wednesday 29th March 2.30pm. 
 
Term Time holidays  
We have had a few holiday request forms coming into school. Please note that holidays during term time will not be 
authorised and you may be subject to a fine. Please see our Attendance policy for more detail, which is available on our 
website.  
 
Easter Holiday activities  

We have received lots of half term holiday activity flyers advertising events that are on. All these can be found on our 

website. 

After School Clubs 
Our Netball, Cartoonist and Music club’s running after Easter are now all full.  
Emails have been sent to confirm your child’s place in Netball and Cartoonist club.  
Once you have made a booking your child is booked in until May half term. If your child no longer requires their place then 
please let the office know as we have a waiting list for most clubs. 
The bookings were available on a first come first serve and bookings. (This includes Goal getter places).  
 
Two Rivers Federation Job Vacancies  
We are seeking to appoint excellent Teachers who are enthusiastic and committed professionals to join our dedicated 
team from September 2023 There are a number of vacancies available across our federation.   
The vacancies can be found on our website, please click here to view.   
 
Breakfast & Cabin Club 
Club bookings via Eduspot are now available until May Half term.  
Please note we require breakfast and cabin club payments to be made within a fortnightly period. 
All fees must be cleared by the end of each term. Bookings will be unavailable if there are outstanding fees. 
 
Dates 
Term dates for 2023-2024 are now available on the website 
Easter Holidays: April 3rd – 14th  
May Bank Holiday: May 1st 
Bank holiday for the coronation of King Charles III: May 8th 
Half Term: May 29th –June 9th (7th-9th June Non-pupil days) 
KS1 Sports afternoon: 27th June   
Taw & Codden Sports Stay & Play: 28th June 
KS2 Sports afternoon: 29th June  
End of School Year: July 25th  
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